Lakeville Open Space Committee ~ May 10, 2012 7:30 P.M.
Members Present: Don Foster, Linda Grubb, Joan Morton, Mike Schroeder, Brian Reynolds

Members absent: Dan Hopkins, Mike Renzi

Minutes for March 2 and February 29 read. (Minutes for April 12 and 23 are done, but Mike left them at
home. Will be available next meeting.) Don moved to approve, Brian seconded. Vote unanimous.

Open Space Plan: We have received a letter acknowledging receipt of revisions and additions to plan.
Letter states plan will be approved upon receipt of hard copy. We will need to make changes to the PDF
so Linda will send the plan to Don with flags as to where additions should go.

New business: Committee discussed our charge as of 2007 and amended charge 2008 and Board of
Selectmen’s suggestions. Among elements of charge discussed were: to prepare a list of properties with
restrictions and develop a comprehensive listing system, and to strive to make the Open Space Plan
happen while also making it a living document with continuous changes.

Committee discussed assessors’ data base which is now electronic and therefore there should not be a
problem requiring any restrictions to be listed in a separate field. Don noted the data base is probably
standardized with a descriptive field that is currently not used.

Mike will make a stab at writing a charge for the Committee to present to the BOS.

Linda noted we should be represented on the new Economic Development Committee.
We were reminded Special Town Meeting is June 4, Casino election June 2.

June 14 Selectmen have scheduled Storm Water Seminar 7 p.m. at the Library. This will be our meeting
for the month of June.

9:12 p.m. Don moved to adjourn; Brian seconded. Meeting adjourned.



